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I support and urge action for a full clean-up of Port Angeles Harbor. Plans to cap the contaminated
soils will not provide the confidence that reclamation will be successful. Only the removal of all
identified contaminant sources can allow for the restoration of environmental factors necessary to
promote a healthy environment for marine species. Without posting a bond sufficient to cover any
potential further degradation caused by existing pollutants, the proposed monitoring program is
meaningless. Public Health is inextricably linked to a healthy environment and cannot be
guaranteed unless a total clean-up is accomplished.


